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By the time we got the quote in for the furniture in the Coldwater Branch workroom, had the 
building committee sign off, and then take it to the Board meeting, the quote had passed its 
30-day validity. Knowing this, we did request and the Board did approve somewhat more 
than the original quote, approving $14,000.


Well, in this inflation-powered, supply-chain-shortage-plagued business environment, that 
still wasn’t enough. When I went to place the order, the price had increased to $15,403.25.


If you still approve of the project, I am requesting this full amount. This quote is firm until 
July 31, so no additional should be needed.


Submitted by John Rucker
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